
 
 
 

Appendix 2 – Recommendations arising from Streets & Environment Sub-Committee, 22 July 2024 

Item: Presentation - Update on Grass Cutting 

Recommendation 
Number  

Recommendation Political 
Lead 

Officer Lead 

SE.3.24/25 
The Sub-Committee welcomed the aspiration for the implementation of a 
fully digital map of borough parks on the Council website to reflect 
information on the last and next planned grass cutting and recommended 
that this be formally included on the Ground Maintenance work plan. 

Cllr Scott 
Roche 

Karen 
Agbabiaka 

 
Item: Presentation - Update on Grant Funded Regeneration Programmes 
 

Recommendation 
Number  

Recommendation Political 
Lead 

Officer Lead 

SE.4.24/25 
The Sub-Committee commended the Urban Room project and 
recommended that the Urban Room website be used to publish all relevant 
documentation on regeneration happening in the borough, including the 
presentation received by the Sub-Committee. 

Cllr Jeet 
Bains 

Heather 
Cheesbrough 
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